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Monday, February 11, 2013
12 pm – 1 pm, ITE 459

This month’s meeting featured:
-Election for the open Webmaster position. Welcome to the board, Yuriy!
-Introduction of board members and ISCOM’s goals
-Discussion about the uses of social media and how it can be used not only for networking with friends, but also as a way to communicate with corporations and even assist with job searches.

ISCOM Announcements: 
-We will be having a Speaker Series in the next few weeks. More specifics will be coming soon!
-Joseph Booth and Nick Beech are currently working on Resumator3000, a resume application for UMBC students. Follow them on Twitter! @Resumator3000
-Don’t forget to add us on Facebook (ISCOM) and follow us on Twitter (@UMBCISCOM) for more information!

If you have any questions, comments, or suggestions – please let us know what we can do. We look forward to a great semester working with all of you! 
